Adoptions From The Heart: Free online webinar on African American adoption programs
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Adoptions From The Heart (AFTH), a licensed, non-profit adoption agency, will hold a free
online webinar on March 16, 2009 at 7:00PM EST. Attendees will learn about our agency and
our programs. The focus of the webinar will be on our African-American and African-American
Biracial Domestic Adoption programs.

Because of an urgent need for adoptive families for this program, the webinar is open to
anyone living anywhere in the U.S., and will be led by an AFTH social worker who will be
available to answer any questions. A webinar is an online version of our free information

meetings. Participants are emailed a link and a phone number that will connect them to the
presentation.

Registration is required to join the webinar. Online registration is available at https://www1.got
omeeting.com/register/889310812
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